OFFICE OF THE COAL CONTROLLER
GOVT OF INDIA
1, COUNCIL HOUSE STREET, KOLKATA-700001.

Ph.22485468 Email:-coalcont-wb@nic.in

F.No. CC/MCPS/MCL/Bhubaneswari/17-18/403  Date: 17.12.2018

NOTICE

The undersigned is directed to say that MCL vide office order No.
MCL/HQ/D(T)office/17-18/444 dated 20.07.2017 had submitted Progressive
Mine closure monitoring & audit report of first phase for 2006-07 to 2010-11
conducted by CMPDIL, Bhubaneswar regarding reimbursement of Claims
under Progressive Mine closure plan of Bhubaneswari OCP of MCL for the
period 2006-07 to 2010-11. After scrutiny of documents submitted by MCL and
inspection report prepared by OSD, CCO, Sambalpur, the Technical Committee
of CCO (HQ), Kolkata has recommended for reimbursement of Rs. 189.583
Lakhs for the said project.

Before release of fund, it is brought to the notice that if any comments/views by
any stake holder of Bhubaneswari OCP arise, they are invited to submit the
same to the office of the Coal Controller, Kolkata within 15 days positively
from the date of issue of the said notice after which no submission will be
accepted.

This issues with the approval of Coal Controller.
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(K. Mukhopadhyay)
OSD (MC&P)
CCO (HQ)




